Feb 3, 2021

Hello U of T Dons, 

We hope the new year has been off to a great start. The bargaining committee has resumed meeting regularly to plan and prepare for negotiating our first collective agreement. With bargaining around the corner, we are once again reaching out to you folks to get some information to help assess our needs and shape our goals for this collective agreement. 

We are hoping to collect some data about dons’ weekly hours.  At the end of this email, you will find a link to a google form where you can log your weekly hours in the donning role for the month of February. Each week you log for the month will enter you in a draw for a chance to win a $100 Visa gift card. This means if you log 4 weeks your name will be entered 4 times in the draw! All dons who complete all four weeks will also automatically win a $20 Visa gift card.  

Once again thank you for your time and patience in this process. We are really excited to begin bargaining in the coming months and we will continue to keep you updated as we progress. If there are further questions or things you think the bargaining committee should be aware of you can always reach out to your stewards or to the committee directly. 

Here is the link to the weekly log:

https://forms.gle/JTmPpFMLgh5GJVWj6

Best wishes, 

Khaleel Grant
Ben Swadron
Sterlin Vaillancourt
Stephanie Kroone
Your USW Local 1998 Bargaining Committee 

